

June 12, 2020

Good morning parents

The planning for the ESY program has been underway for several months, and we continue to monitor guidance from the Department of Education as it pertains to school openings/programs.

The ESY teachers and other staff members will be approved at this Monday's Board of Education meeting, and you will receive a "Welcome/Introduction" letter from the ESY Teacher next week.

As the ESY program will run "virtually" this summer, the teachers and related service therapists are creating schedules for the students. Your child's teacher will also contact you via email with your child's daily schedule by Monday 6/22.

As a reminder our E.S.Y. program will run remotely (virtual) from June 24, 2020, to July 22, 2020 (Monday to Friday, Closed July 3rd).

If you have any questions about the E.S.Y. program, please reach out to your child's case manager to discuss.

Be well. Jack